
BOARD VACANCY 

 

 

The Pike County Board of Commissioners’ office is accepting applications for one appointment to the Pike 

County Joint Board of Elections and Registration to fill an unexpired four-year term, set to expire December 31, 

2024. Applicants must be 21 years or older, reside within the County, have a high school diploma or equivalent 

and be a registered voter of Pike County.  Board applications may be picked up at the Board of Commissioners 

Office, 331 Thomaston Street, Zebulon from 8:00 a.m. until 5:00 p.m.  Deadline for applications is Friday, April 

23, 2021, subject to extension.   

 


